
Moore Center Book Drive
The Moore Center's Family
Support department and Family
Support Council will be
participating in CelebratED on
September 17, a family festival
in Manchester focusing on
children’s activities and
services.

We're collecting children’s
books to hand out at the event
and hoping you have some
you'd like to donate! They can
be used, but please be sure they're in good condition for the kids to enjoy!

A drop box will be placed outside the employee entrance and the main
lobby entrance beginning Friday. We'll be collecting books until September
15 and will be sending reminders to keep it fresh in your mind.

If you belong to a local Facebook free site and can get some books that
way, please do! Ideally, books should be infant – 4th grade.

Thanks for your help making this a great success for the kids! Questions

Preferences  

 

https://go.madmimi.com/subscription/edit?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d


or suggestions? Let us know!

Updated COVID-19 Omicron
Boosters Expected Next Week in
N.H.
By NANCY WEST, InDepthNH.org

CONCORD – The updated COVID-
19 Omicron boosters are expected
to be available next week in New
Hampshire, but it is unknown how
many doses the state will receive,
according to Jake Leon, spokesman
for the state Department of Health
and Human Services.

The boosters can be given once the FDA has authorized the vaccine,
which occurred Wednesday, and the CDC has made recommendations on
how to appropriately give the vaccine to patients, Leon said.

Read more through the link below.

Read more

The Brain and Spinal Cord Injury
Advisory Council (BSCIAC) is
seeking input from stakeholders

https://indepthnh.org/2022/09/01/updated-covid-19-omicron-boosters-expected-next-week-in-n-h/


The Brain and Spinal Cord Injury Advisory Council (BSCIAC) is seeking
input from stakeholders (survivors, family members, caregivers, friends,
services agencies) statewide with respect to the unmet needs of
individuals with brain and/or spinal cord injuries.

A Virtual BSCIAC Public Hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, September 6,
2022 at 6:30 pm during the Peterborough Brain Injury Support Group
Meeting. Online Registration can be found at the link below.

Based upon the information gathered at the hearing and as part of the
Council’s statutory charge from the New Hampshire Legislature, the
Council will subsequently submit a report to the Governor and the
Legislature that contains findings and recommendations on how New
Hampshire can better meet the needs of individuals with brain and/or
spinal cord injuries.

Questions should be directed to: 
Ellen M. Edgerly, Community Organizer 
Brain Injury Association of New Hampshire 
Ellen@bianh.org 
Office: 603-834-9570

Register here
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